
ojel 
18t December, 2023 

To 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 

Maharashtra 

Dear Sir 

Sub: Movement of Price - Response to your letter 

Ref: Your letter refno. L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 3751 

Dated 15-December-2023 

Scrip Code: 530713 (AJEL | INE229B01015) 

With reference to the captioned subject, we would like to submit that the company had 

not provided or released any price sensitive information to the Investor recently 

other than the closure of trading window and Regulation-30 Announcement dated 02nd 

August 2023 having Acknowledgement no 5947304. 

If any such information is there for dissemination to the market will surely be intimated 

as per the compliance of SEBI (LODR) Regulations. 

We would be happy to provide any further clarification required in this regard. 

Thanking you 

Yours truly 

SRINIVASA REDDY ARIKATLA 

Managing Director 

DIN: 01673552 
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